
March Elementary Principal Report 2025

Valentine’s Parties – Elementary students celebrated their Valentine’s Day parties 
in classrooms on February 13th.  Many parents were in attendance. Classrooms 
had organized games, treats, and activities for students.

National Dental Month - February is dental health month. Mrs. Holk, our school 
nurse, visited every classroom and discussed dental health. Toothbrushes and 
toothpaste was donated and given to each student! Classrooms participated in 
activities and projects.

Materials donated for Children's Dental Health Month were from the UNMC 
Dental College!

S.O.A.R. Student Of the Month - The following students were the February SOAR 
students of the month: Asher McCoy, Griffen Kallhoff, Madison Peatrowsky, 
Mason Pavlik, Bianca Rein, Tan Fastenau, and Avery Schaapveld. 



If You Give a Super Hero a Pancake Breakfast - In partnership with the PTO and 
the Kitchen staff we served 218 students and adults a pancake breakfast Friday, 
March 7th as the culmination of a fun-filled week of celebrating Read Across 
America Week!

        

Spread The Word - The elementary and High School had a joint kick-off event for 
the Spread the Word campaign. This week was filled with activities to build 
inclusive practices! Unified students led the event!

                




